
From the Convention Chairman – Pat Michalski 

 

Convention – June 23-25, 2023  -  DoubleTree Hotel in Grand Rapids 

 

Deadline for Reservations is June 2, 2023.  Must Mention AMVETS 

(616) 957-0100.  Rooms are $105 per night plus taxes. 

 

Tentative Agenda is posted on the Auxiliary Website – www.amvetsauxdeptmi.org 

on the Home Page and also in the President’s May Bulletin 

 

I hope to see many Ladies Auxiliary members in attendance.  It would be awesome if we could 

have delegates from every Auxiliary.  I also hope to see members stepping up to run for an 

elected office. 

 

We are asking each auxiliary to bring 3 or 4 attendance prizes to be given out each morning of 

Convention.  You can give them to me or the Sgt. At Arms. 

 

Please remember when making your annual donations to include a gift (donation) for our 

Department President.  We want to show her how much we appreciate her.  Donation must be 

sent by 5/5/23 to Nancy Middleton, Ex. Secretary. 

 

If you have any questions/concerns, please feel free to contact me. 

 

Pat Michalski 

(989) 280-0588 

amvetman@chartermi.net 

http://www.amvetsauxdeptmi.org/

